Krysti Ficker <krysti@cityofgearhart.com>

new traffic speed monitoring trailer

Jeanne Mark <jrosmark@msn.com> Mon, Aug 3, 2020 at 8:41 AM
To: Mayor Matty Brown <mayorbrown@gcityofgearhart.com>, Chad Sweet <chadsweet@cityofgearhart.com>,
*councilorcockrum@cityofgearhart.com" <councilorcockrum@cityofgearhart.com>, "councilorsmith@cityofgearhart.com"
<councilorsmith@cityofgearhart.com>, "councilorjesse@cityofgearhart.com” <councilorjesse@cityofgearhart.com>,
"councilfackerell@cityofgearhart.com" <councilfackerell@cityofgearhart.com>

Cc: Krysti Ficker <krysti@cityofgearhart.com>

Dear Mayor Brown and Councilors Fackerell, Cockrum, Jesse, and Smith,

We just wanted to take a moment to thank you for making this purchase of the speed monitoring trailer and
instituting its use in Gearhart. Speeding on Cottage Avenue and Gearhart Loop has been a problem for many years
now and frustrating and disconcerting to us that, seemingly, it couldn't be stopped or at least mitigated somehow.

Because we walk along both Cottage Avenue and Gearhart Loop almost daily now, we have actually witnessed the
positive impact the trailer has already made on speeding. People will be driving along in excess of the speed limit,
then once they get close enough to the trailer their speed flashes at them and they SLOW DOWN.

The loop walkway/bikeway around the golf course is being used by many people now, especially since people are
traveling to the coast in greater numbers since the Governor's lockdown was lifted. All it would take is for a small
child on a bike, making a wrong move into the car lane accidentally, for there to be a tragic accident by someone
speeding on Cottage who was not able to stop in time due to speeding. Or someone walking their dog and the dog
accidentally comes out of its collar and goes into the car lane. Then, of course, there are the deer and the elk that
could bound across the road at any time. We never know where they are or when they'll jump into the roadway.
Working to keep the speed limit enforced, helps mitigate the possible instances of tragedies.

Again, thank you to all of you for making this wise purchase and putting it into use, for your leadership, and for
always working at making our city the best that it can be. We feel lucky and privileged to be Gearhart residents.

Respectfully,

Jeanne and Wilson Mark
P.O. Box 2627



Krysti Ficker <krysti@cityofgearhart.com>

Fwd: Support for speed monitoring

Chad Sweet <chadsweet@cityofgearhart.com> Wed, Aug 5, 2020 at 10:52 AM
To: Krysti Ficker <krysti@cityofgearhart.com>

Correspondence

—mmemememe FOrwarded message =--wsmmm-

From: Eric Halperin <ehod1@yahoo.com>

Date: Mon, Aug 3, 2020, 3:24 PM

Subject: Support for speed monitoring

To: Matt Brown <mayorbrown@cityofgearhart.com>, Chad Sweet <chadsweet@cityofgearhart.com>, <councilorcockrum@
cityofgearhart.com>, <councilorsmith@cityofgearhart.com>, <councilorjesse@citycfgearhart.com>, <councilfackerell@
cityofgearhart.com>, <gearhartpd@cityofgearhart.com>

Dear Mayor Brown, Councilors Fackerell, Cockrum, Jesse, and Smith, Manager Sweet, and Police Cheif Bowman:

We just wanted to send a short note to thank you for installing the speed monitoring trailer on Cottage and Gearhart
Loop Road. As frequent walkers around Gearhart we often see people driving too fast through town. It seems
evident already just from our observation that the speed sign will help keep folks alert and should significantly
reduce the problem.

We appreciate this pro-active safety measure. It will improve the quality of life for and help protect all the children,
adults, pets, and wildlife that co-exist with the cars along the roadways.
Yours,

Eric Halperin
Bebe Michel
PO Box 2864
Gearhart

L& #ClimateUnity
For a Livable Planet and Healthy Communities




. Gmaig Krysti Ficker <krysti@cityofgearhart.com>

Census worker out in the neighborhoods August 11

Shawn E Paris (CENSUS/PFLD FED) <shawn.e.paris@2020census.gov> Wed, Aug 5, 2020 at 2:44 PM
To: "court@cityofgearhart.com” <court@cityofgearhart.com>, "gearhartpd@cityifgearhart.com” <gearhartpd@cityifgearhart.com>,
"chadsweet@cityofgearhart.com" <chadsweet@cityofgearhart.com>, "krysti@cityofgearhart.com" <krysti@cityofgearhart.com>

Cc: "dham@cityofseaside" <dham@gcityofseaside>, "police@ci.cannon-beach.or.us” <police@ci.cannon-beach.or.us>

Hello,

Sending a message to city and county offices regarding Census Worker in your Neighborhoods.
Starting August 11, 2020 there will be Enumerators in your areas. They will be easily identifiable by
there badges and there Census bags. They are required to wear masks and PPE. They will be going
door to door to complete the census with people who have not filled out there form.

See below for other information.

2020 Census: Soft Launch of Census Taker Visits What Your Community Needs to Know To ensure everyone is
counted, census takers visit households that haven’t responded yet to the 2020 Census to collect their responses in
person. These visits will begin July 16 in communities covered by six area census offices—one in each census region.
The U.S. Census Bureau soft launches large-scale operations like this to ensure all systems and procedures are ready
to launch nationwide.

Additional areas will soft launch later in July, and

the operation will begin everywhere on August 11.

All follow-up efforts will conclude no later than October 31.

Thank You!

Shawn Paris

Partnership Specialist -Oregon

Los Angeles Regional Census Center

US Census Bureau
shawn.e.paris@2020census.gov

Cell 213 308 3994

Shape your future. START HERE > 2020census.gov



Krysti Ficker <krysti@cityofgearhart.com>

Census will be at Sweet shop Thursday August 13, 2020

Shawn E Paris (CENSUS/PFLD FED) <shawn.e.paris@2020census.gov> Wed, Aug 5, 2020 at 3:19 PM
To: "krysti@cityofgearhart.com” <krysti@cityofgearhart.com>, "chadsweet@cityofgearhart.com" <chadsweet@cityofgearhart.com>

Hello,
The 2020 Census will be at the Sweet Shop next Thursday 8/13/20 - 11:00-2:00pm- to do a MQA-- Mobil

Questionnaire assistance table. We will set up at table and chairs on the sidewalk under the pine tree . We will be
there to help people fill out their 2020 Census forms.

I will be sending a flyer to post and | ask if you would please post that flyer around town and at the Sweet shop to let
people know we will be there to help them.

Thank you !

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Shawn Paris

Partnership Specialist -Oregon

Los Angeles Regional Census Center

US Census Bureau
shawn.e.paris@2020census.gov

Cell 213 308 3994

Shape your future. START HERE > 2020census.gov
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